
Sheela Amin <sheela.amin@como.gov>

Withdraw from Council

1 message

Tim Crockett <tim@crockettengineering.com> Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 10:12 AM
To: "Amin, Sheela" <Sheela.Amin@como.gov>

Sheela,

At the request of my client, I would like to take this opportunity to withdraw Council Bill B220-21 from the upcoming Council agenda.  I
believe that this item was introduced at the July 19, 2021 meeting.  This bill contains several items
and we would like for all of the items
to be withdrawn. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this request.

 

Thanks,

Tim 

 

Tim Crockett, P.E.

 

p 573.447.0292

 

http://www.crockettengineering.com/

